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7th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer       
  
Re: Lifelab Trip, Southampton General Hospital GCSE Biology on Tuesday 11th  July 
  
We are delighted to inform you that we offering a trip to the Lifelab at Southampton General Hospital as part 
of your child’s studies in Biology at GCSE. The trip will study aspects of health relating to lifestyle. We will be 
travelling to Southampton by coach, leaving the school at 8.30am and returning by 3.30pm. Students will be 
required to be in school uniform, as usual, and they will need to bring a packed lunch and drink in a suitable 
container. The cost of this trip is covered by Southampton University and the Lifelab programme.  
 
Please complete the attached reply slip fully and return it to the Finance Office by Friday 16th June 2023.  
  
It is parent’s responsibility to keep the school informed of any changes to contact numbers and medical 
information pertaining to their child.  Parents can update via The Parent Portal (accessible on a laptop or 
computer) and/or Arbor App (mobile version of the Parent Portal). We recommend the use of The Parent 
Portal/Arbor App to view and update your child’s details as it is the quickest and most secure way to keep all 
your details up to date. If you would like any support with this please contact our IT Helpdesk on 01425 625 
431. If your child has a medical condition/disability, please ensure that our records are up to date and that they 
are not taking part in this visit against your doctor’s advice.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information at this time.  
 
Yours faithfully  
  
  
  
Miss J Parry 
Deputy Head of Science  
 
"--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reply slip – Please Return to Finance Office by Friday 16th June 2023 
 
Re: Lifelab Trip, Southampton General Hospital GCSE Biology on Tuesday 11th July 
 
Student’s Name: ………………………………………………….. Tutor Group: ……………………… 
 
      I give permission for my child to attend the Lifelab trip on July 11th 
  
      My child is eligible for a free school meal and I require one to be provided. 
 
I undertake to keep the school informed of any changes in contact numbers or medical information pertaining 
to my child. 
 
Signed:  ..……………………………………………….                 Date: ………………………………. 
                                      Parent/Carer       
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